
Dear Principal,

It is a matter of great pleasure and pride for us to inform you that our school has been
conferred with the responsibility to conduct the CBSE Cluster IV Badminton
Championship from 12th September 2024 to 15 September,2024.
The necessary details about our School Rules and regulations for the tournament, eligibility
form, the certificate from the principal of the participating School and arrival and departure
forms are attached (Annexure 1 to 5).
Annexure 1,2 and 3 should be mailed to us latest by 31st August 2024 to enable us to make
necessary arrangements.
Annexure 2, 4 and 5 should be submitted to us at the time of reporting in our school 

Warm regards and Best wishes.

Subject: C.B.S.E. Cluster IV Badminton championship 2024-25

Principal
(Surabhi Sharma)

Lucknow Public School,Sector-I

Contact No. : 9415013813, 9415013848  

To,
All The Principals,
CBSE affiliated schools,


